
September 18, 2015 
 

NOTICE OF DECLARATORY STATEMENT 

 
DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Department of Corrections received a petition for declaratory 
statement on September 4, 2015, from inmate Moises Bure, DC# 412471. The petition seeks to resolve a 

controversy or answer questions or doubts regarding the application of “Ch. 33-602.101(1)(b)3.a. and (2)(b)6., and 

the form referenced therein” regarding the inmate dress code. 

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Valerie Robinson, 501 S. Calhoun 
Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399. 

Please refer all comments to: Paul Vazquez, Assistant General Counsel, 501 S. Calhoun Street, Tallahassee, Florida 

32399. 


